
From: Kenn Moon
To: Sam Owen
Subject: Restore the Eklutna River
Date: Monday, January 15, 2024 10:19:24 PM

My name is Kenn Moon.  I first came to Alaska as a pilot with the Air Force in the 1950’s, homesteaded in the
1960’s and have seen many ecological changes
Since. Almost all them bad.     The opportunity we have now to open up and restore the Eklutna River and lake to its
natural state seems
Almost miraculous to me.  We as humans don’t often have a chance to correct the errors of the past.  We do now
and should seize it!
Do the right thing. Take down the dam at the lake, Open up the full flow of water to the Eklutna River. Bring back
the fish !
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